
 The Marshall County Sheriff's Office will accept applications 
for employment beginning Tuesday April 17 and will stop accepting applications on 
Tuesday April 24th at 4:30pm. Applications are for the position of Deputy Sheriff. 
Applicants will be notified of an interview time and place. 

Qualifications include the applicant must be 21 years of age, a US Citizen, a High School 
graduate, KY POPS Certification, retirement from a Kentucky Police agency and ability to be 
hired as a " Contract Employee" as per KRS Chapter 70 as outlined below: 

• The officer participated in the Kentucky Law Enforcement Foundation Program 
Fund (KLEFPF) Program under Kentucky Revised Statute 15.410-15.515 or retired 
as a commissioned officer pursuant to KRS Chapter 16; 

• The officer retired from KERS, CERS, or SPRS with at least 20 years of service credit; 
• The officer retired with no administrative charges pending; 
• The officer has met the separation of employment requirements found in Kentucky 

Revised Statute 61.637  
• The last position held before retiring was as a police officer defined in Kentucky 

Revised Statute 15.420 or a commissioned officer pursuant to KRS Chapter 16; and 
• The retired officer is accepting a position in a Sheriff’s office for a term not to exceed 

one (1) year. 

Only applicants with the ability to be hired under this statute will be considered. 

If you are considering applying and have any questions, please contact Sheriff Kevin Byars 
or Major David Maddox during regular business hours at the following number - 270-527-
3112 or e mail to david.maddox@marshallcountyky.gov

Pay will be Sheriff's Office scale and dependent on years of service. 

The Marshall County Sheriff's Office is an equal opportunity employer and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex religion, age, or disability in 
employment or provision of services. 


